
 
From: Brent Davis <brentallendavis1@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 7:21 PM 
To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Comments about 515 Gee St./Everyday Association 

 
Good evening,  
 
My name is Brent Davis and I’d to offer a few comments on Native/Everyday Association 
seeking a private club permit. I believe this business will be an immensely valuable addition to 
our community. Both culturally and economically. Jonesboro is a wonderful city, but I feel that 
we sometimes like attractions that other cities and communities have. One such thing is a local 
brewery making beer and fostering a place for the community to gather. In every other 
community I visit I love to try their local food and often times their local breweries. Until now 
Jonesboro has not had that. With that said we now have that opportunity for local people to 
establish something that would enrich our community culturally. In addition to this I believe this 
brewery will make beers that truly represent Jonesboro and Northeast Arkansas by using local 
ingredients and focus on the community. Also the owners of this business would be investing an 
area of Jonesboro that really could use some revitalization at this time. often times a brewery will 
also host events and gather people of all backgrounds to gather and connect as a community. I 
strongly encourage and hope you approve this permit.  
 
Thank you.  
--  
Thank you for your time, 
Brent Davis 
 


